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MacNeil, Jami

From: Bertocci, Cynthia S
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 10:37 AM
To: A. McKinne Stires; Allen J. Philbrick; Bailey Bolen; Bensinger, Peggy; Bertocci, Cynthia S; 

Burke, Ruth A; Carol Ervin; Cathy Johnson (cjohnson@tidewater.net); Doreen Conboy; 
Hallowell, Dawn; Jeffry Spinney; Jon Luoma; Kristin Collins (kcollins@preti.com); MacNeil,
Jami; Mark P. Desmeules; Nicholas Barth; William A. Weary; Patrick Lyons 
(plyons@eatonpeabody.com)

Cc: Hinkel, Bill
Subject: Spinney - Appeal of NRPA permit

Good morning. 
 
I am writing to inform you of personnel changes at the Board.   
 
I will be retiring this fall and the Board has hired William Hinkel as its Executive Analyst.  Bill most recently served as a 
Regional Supervisor with the Land Use Planning Commission.  He also has several years of experience with the 
Department of Environmental Protection where he served in several technical and managerial capacities in the Land and 
Water Bureaus.   
 
I will be working with Bill during a transitional period to ensure that projects continue to move forward.  Bill will be 
acknowledging the most recent correspondence regarding the request for continuance and will be providing an updated 
service list.  Bill can be reached at bill.hinkel@maine.gov or (207) 314-1458. 
 
Thanks for your attention to this matter. 
 
Cindy 
 
Cynthia S. Bertocci 
Board of Environmental Protection 
17 State House Station, Augusta, Maine  04333-0017 
Phone:  (207) 287-2452 
Cynthia.s.bertocci@maine.gov 
 


